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Dues Became Delinquent
- December 1st

CALENDAR

December Newsletter
Marcell’s Memos

Hello KT- Key!

Happy Holidays, Division 15!
Dues were due December 1st; if

your club has yet to submit
dues, please do this as soon as

possible! This month's
newsletter will include

information about running for
higher office, Spring Rally, and

District Convention.
As always, feel free to email me
if you ever have any questions.

@div15ltg

marcell@ktkey.org
Email:

Instagram:

Dues become
suspended - February

1st

District Convention -
March 14th-16th

Spring Rally - Saturday,
February 8th
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Spring Rally
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This year's Division 15
spring rally will be held on
February 8th, from 1:30 -

3:30 PM at the Hilldale
Kiwanis Office in
Clarksville, TN.  

What is Spring Rally?
Spring rally is an annual

division meeting where the
incoming Lieutenant

Governor (LTG) is elected.
Candidates give a 2

minute speech followed by
2 minutes of questioning,

and 2 delegates from each
attending school vote on

the best candidate.

If you are interested in
running for Lieutenant

Governor (LTG), please
reach out to me so I can
help you be prepared for
spring rally. You can run

even if you are a
freshman, or if it is your first
year in Key Club, so don't

be discouraged!

Spring rally is open to any Key
Club members in the division,
even if they are not voting or
running for LTG. The meeting

will also include a service
project and information about
upcoming district events. Keep

an eye out for more info
coming soon!

District Convention

District Convention will be held
Friday, March 14th through
Sunday, March 16th at the

Embassy Suites in Lexington,
KY. It will include fun and

engaging workshops, service,
the election of our incoming

district board, and more!
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Running for
Higher Office
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Interested in becoming a
district, or even

international officer? 

Lieutenant Governor

District Governor,
Secretary, and

Treasurer

District Historian,
Bulletin Editor

Candidates for LTG run at
Spring Rally (February

8th)

Candidates for these
positions run at District

Convention (March 14th-
16th)

Applications for these
positions will open after

DCON (dates to be
determined by incoming

District Governor)

If you are interested in any of
these positions, the District

Board is hosting a Running for
Higher Office webinar in

January! More info about the
webinar will be anounced

soon. 

Monthly Reports

Secretaries, don't forget
to file monthly reports
for your club! Reports
are due on the 10th of
each month following

the activity reported. For
example, the report for

November is due on
December 10th. Monthly
reports are important for
your club to be eligible

for awards at DCON.


